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I support LD 266. 
Fair elections are a crucial part of our electoral process. Voter I.d should be required 
to ensure we don’t have mass election fraud. I.d is required for many aspects of our 
daily lives, so it should be common sense that we require it when voting. 
I support LD 266 whole heartedly. 
Thank you, 
Joel St.Clair 


